
PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 
Parent Anxiety Toolkit Talk 
Feedback 

A big thank you to Mrs Bungate, Mrs 

Smith and Mrs Halbisch who 

presented and organised our parent 

toolkit talk last Thursday evening. The 

evening was well attended and was 

highly informative. Resources were 

emailed out to all that registered and 

attended. If you couldn’t make it and 

would like more information, please 

contact the school, or Liz Halbisch our 

parent liaison coordinator. 

Jump Rope for Heart  - Jump 
Off  Thursday 

The excitement is building for our 

jump off on Thursday. Did you know 

Mudgee PS has raised nearly $20,000. 

Considering our target was $5000, 

that is incredible. We look forward to 

sharing with you many photos and 

videos of the day via Facebook later 

in the week. 

Alex from Jump Rope for Heart sent a 

special message to us - Click here for 

video or head to Mudgee Public P&C 

Facebook site. 

Our skipping skills are improving 

dramatically – have a look at these 

special tricks JUMP ROPE VIDEO 

P&C Meeting last night 

A big thanks to all who attended our 

P&C meeting via Zoom last night. 

Lots of great discussion about 

Fundraisers for the rest of the year, as 

well as ways we can all support our 

canteen. Mrs Smith was a guest  

presenter on the topic of Smiling  

Minds. In my principal’s report I 

discussed our plan for Kindergarten 

transition in Term 4, as well as some 

upcoming events including the Cross 

Country and Athletics Carnivals. 

2021 Kindergarten – Jolly 
Beginners 

We are hoping to be able to run a 

modified transition program next 

Term which will be a combination of 

Mudgee Beginners and Jolly Gym. We 

will be communicating our plan to all 

2021 kindergarten parents via email. 

Please watch your Inbox for further 

information regarding this program  

or phone the office for clarification. 

Fingers crossed this can go ahead as 

we know how important our School 

Readiness programs are for our 

children. Thanks for your patience 

and understanding. 

Partners in Learning Survey 

This Term, our school will be 

participating in the Partners in 

Learning parent survey, another part 
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Principal Awards 
Isaac Illy, Freddy Stevens, Mollie  

Wallace, Levi Miles, Tom Murray,  

Talon McKay 
 

Deputy Principal 
Awards 

 Talon McKay, Riley Wells, Archie 

Saavedra, Paeyten Masling,          

Charlie Blackman, Lauren Norris,    

Terryn Casley, Charlette Healy, 

Caylee May and Imogen Dale.  

Like us on our Facebook page ‘Mudgee Public School P&C’ and follow us                                                                          

for all the latest updates, events and excursion arrival times. 

https://www.bonjoro.com/g/32akCWwKBS-?fbclid=IwAR3f5E-Ueu9b5InkhZ-AeOzd0PAUeCXu_EN1Xx5ysEiLWUD7WkHPvS95AG4
https://www.bonjoro.com/g/32akCWwKBS-?fbclid=IwAR3f5E-Ueu9b5InkhZ-AeOzd0PAUeCXu_EN1Xx5ysEiLWUD7WkHPvS95AG4
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=UDw87yq-M7w&feature=youtu.be
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of the Tell Them From Me suite of 

surveys (student, teacher and parent 

surveys) on student engagement. The 

survey asks parents and carers 

questions about different factors that 

are known to impact on student 

wellbeing and engagement. Running 

this survey will help our school 

understand parents’ and carers’ 

perspectives on their child’s 

experience at school. These include: 

communication between parents/

carers and staff, activities and practices 

at home and parent/carer views on the 

school’s support of learning 

behaviour. This valuable feedback will 

help our school make practical 

improvements. 

This survey is conducted entirely 

online on smart phones, iPads, tablets, 

laptops or computers and typically 

takes 15mins or less to complete and 

is completely confidential. The parent 

survey will be conducted from 

Tuesday 8 Sept -  Friday 23 Oct. 

Although participating in the survey is 

entirely voluntary, your responses are 

very much appreciated. 

More information about the survey is 

available at:  

https://surveys.cese.nsw.gov.au/  

To access the survey go to:  

http://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/q5xnb 

Tell Them From Me Student Survey 

Students from Year 4 to Year 6 will be 

participating in the Tell Them From 

Me Survey in the next few weeks. This 

is an opportunity for the students to 

have a voice about their engagement 

and wellbeing at school. The survey is 

confidential and will take about 20 

minutes to complete. Please let your 

child’s teacher know if you do not 

want your child to participate.  

Helper/s in the canteen 

I would like to finish off by thanking all 

our parents who have been helping in 

the canteen. Our canteen is such a 

busy place these days, your help is 

greatly appreciated. I know it is hard, 

but if you can lend a hand please get 

in contact with Tracey. On that topic, 

what a thrill it was for the kids to see 

classroom teacher and MPS parent 

Lisa Caligari in the canteen last Friday 

on her day off. Thanks Lisa! 

As always, have a great week 

Mr John Carters 

Principal  

LIBRARY NEWS 
Book Club - Issue 6 orders are due 

by the end of the week! Friday 

September 11th is the final day for all 

online and cash orders. No late orders 

can be accepted sorry.  

Book Week  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To  celebrate Book Week next term we 

are holding some competitions for the 

students to participate in. Yr K-2 will 

be doing a colouring competition that 

is being sent home this week. Yr 3-4 

are doing a drawing competition that 

will be sent home next week, and Yr 5-

6 are doing a guessing competition 

during their Library time in Week 10. 

All competition entries need to be 

returned to the Library by the end of 

this term. The winners of the 

competition will be announced in 

Week 1 of Term 4. There are prizes for 

1st, 2nd and 3rd to be spent at the 

Book Fair which will be held in the 

same week! There will also be a dress 

up day for everyone, on a day yet to 

be confirmed.  

Book Fair - This will occur during 

Book Week October 19th-23rd. 

Students will be able to browse the 

Book Fair, fill in wish lists to take home 

to parents, and then, students can 

either bring in cash to purchase books, 

or pay online and bring in the wish 

list/receipt as proof of purchase. 

Strictly student participation only.  

Mrs Siobhan Vitnell 

Teacher Librarian 

Mudgee Public School would like to thank the      

following businesses who kindly support our    

Breakfast Club. 

STUDENT OF THE WEEK 

KN Ruby Brown 

KC Tyler Holahan 

KL Ryan O’Hare 

KW Dana New  

1R Henry Fowler 

1T Taya Broadley 

1S Bonnie Thomson 

1C Jasper Kenny 

2H Grace Bungate 

2S Logan Duff 

2C Leevi Brook 

2W Bella Turnbull 

MW Levon Van Reason 

JC Ollie Robertson 

3W Rusty Wood 

3T Layla Newman 

3B Dominik Kelle-Browne 

3L Clayton Masling 

4E Ebony Stewart 

4J Paeyton Masling 

4D Evie Vitnell 

5/6J Ruby-Rose Foster 

5/6B Angelina Lillis 

5/6M Chloe Logronio 

5/6K Harry Murdoch-Tilmouth 

5/6C Lilly Philpott 

5/6L Blake Marshall 

SM Hunter Cullen 

TT Bowen Robertson 

GY Aiden Schrouder 

LA Jono 

UNIFORM SHOP - Wednesday 2.30pm - 3.30pm (Residence via Perry St) 

BREAKFAST CLUB - Monday - Friday 8.45am - 9.10am 

https://surveys.cese.nsw.gov.au/
http://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/q5xnb


 

 

 

 

 

MUDGEE INDOOR  

SWIMMING CLUB
“It’s time to get back into the pool!” 

Registrations open 14th September 
2020.  

Register at swimcentral.swimming.org.au 

8 years and under $60  

9 years and over $100  

*Active kids vouchers accepted. 

Competition commences 14th October 
6pm start at Mudgee Pool. 

Racing fortnightly with up to 5 races per night. All 
levels of swimmers welcome.   

Races start from 25 meters. 

Any enquiries to mudgee.indoor@gmail.com 
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